
Student Council 

         

       9-17-13 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 It is that time of year again, where students in grades 2 thru 6 will be voting to elect 2 

representatives from their class to represent them in the West Side Student Council. Student 

Council is looking for students that are willing to dedicate time and effort in helping our school and 

community. Each representative will be required to attend a mandatory monthly meeting and assist 

in all Student Council run activities.  

Student Council will meet the first school Monday of each month at 8:30 a.m. in Ms. 

Santoro’s room. Please do not submit this form if your child is unable to attend the monthly 

meetings due to schedule conflicts. If you already served as a Student Council representative in the 

past, you may not run again. This will allow other students to participate in Student Council. 

 If your child would like to represent his/her class, please fill in the bottom portion of the 

form and hand in to your classroom teacher by Thursday, September 19th. Each class will vote for 

their class representative by Friday. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. M. Ryan & Ms. D. Santoro  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Yes, my child would like to participate in representing his/her class for Student Council. 

 

           

Parent/Guardian Signature 

 

           

Student’s Name       

            

Student’s Class       Student’s Grade 


